4/2710 Board Hearing
AB 2121

" Deadline: 3/26/10 by 12 noon

commentletters - COMMENT LETTER AB2121 POLICY

From: Steve Wilcox <steve@hawkridgesys.com> E @ E ﬂ \\!/ E
To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov> )
Date: 3/22/2010 8:57 AM
Subject: COMMENT LETTER AB2121 POLICY MAR 22 2010
CC: <ecarrillo@sonoma-county.org>

- SirfMadam

I am writing to voice my concern over the Harmful Effects of the Proposed State Water
Resources Control Board (SWRCB) Instream Flow Policy on The Sea RanchsE Water Supply. I
believe the proposed policy should be revised to require that the economic and other
impacts to current water users be taken into account. The policy should be evaluated by
including burden as well as benefit. The policy should employ science that addresses
conditions like those found on the South Eork Gualala River not a one size fits all .
approach.

Regards

Steve Wilcox

180 Biuff Reach

The Sea Ranch,CA 95497
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